Important Measure May 2015
1. Stock market price rise/fall limit raised to 10%
In order to align with international capital market norm and increase market efficiency, the FSC announced that the price up/down limit will be increased to 10% on June 1, 2015. Important corresponding measures include: (1) the price up/down limit for trading related products, such as Taiwan Deposit Receipts, call (put) warrants and beneficiary certificates, will also increase to 10%, to align with the price up/down limit for stock trading; (2) in order to align with the change of stock market price up/down limit, Taiwan Futures Exchange will also increase the price up/down limit of stock index futures and options and stock futures to 10%; (3) the account collateral maintenance ratio for securities margin transaction will increase from the current 120% to 130%. In order to prepare investors for these changes, the adjustment to 130% has been implementing first since May 4, 2015.
2. Approval for Equity Crowdfunding
To aid young people in achieving their dreams and provide more diverse sources of funding for innovative micro-enterprises, the FSC will allow platform operators meeting certain qualifications to operate equity crowdfunding, which will allow young people with innovative ideas to raise funds through more convenient network platforms. Issuance of related regulations was completed by the FSC at the end of April, and processing of operators' applications began immediately. Taiwan will soon join the world's countries with advanced capital markets that provide equity crowdfunding platforms.
3. Preparation of Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) Reports Made Mandatory for TWSE and TPEx Listed Companies, and Financial Enterprises Required to Disclose Employee Benefit Expenses for Non-Supervisory Employees 
To promote the policy of mandatory preparation of corporate social responsibility reports (CSR reports), the FSC, in November 2014, supervised the TWSE and the TPEx in adopting the Rules Governing the Preparation and Filing of Corporate Social Responsibility Reports by TWSE and TPEx Listed Companies. The Rules provide specific standards regarding the scope and frequency of publication of CSR reports, reference guidelines, main points for enhanced reporting in CSR reports, the requirement that CPAs issue opinions on food industry CSR reports, and filing deadlines.

In addition, to prompt financial and insurance enterprises to give serious attention to wages and compensation for non-supervisory staff, the FSC in March 2015 supervised the TWSE and TPEx in amending the Rules Governing the Preparation and Filing of Corporate Social Responsibility Reports by TWSE and TPEx Listed Companies. The amendments require such enterprises to disclose the numbers of persons employed in non-supervisory positions, their average yearly employee benefit expenses, and any changes from the preceding year in their CSR reports.
